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Acting Secretary of State John J. Sullivan will travel to Brussels, Belgium
from April 26-27, to lead the U.S. delegation to the NATO Foreign
Ministerial. The Acting Secretary will meet with NATO Secretary General Jens
Stoltenberg and join NATO Allies to discuss preparations for the NATO Summit
that Heads of State and Government will attend in July.

While in Brussels, Acting Secretary Sullivan will also meet with State
Department personnel.
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